96.

AGENDA ITEM

MINUTE OF CABINET HELD ON 18 MARCH 2014

PROVISION FOR TRAVELLER SITES DEVELOPMENT PLAN DOCUMENT (DPD):
OPTIONS AND PREFERRED OPTIONS

Councillor Forshaw introduced the report of the Assistant Director Planning which
recommended the Provision for Traveller Sites Development Plan Document: Options
and Preferred Options document for public consultation in April-May 2014.

A motion which was seconded was circulated by Councillor Forshaw.

In reaching the decision below, Cabinet considered the report before it and the motion
from Councillor Forshaw.

RESOLVED That the Assistant Director Planning explore the possibility of
identifying a single deliverable site in a suitable and sustainable
location along the M58 corridor to meet the Borough'’s identified
needs for Travelling communities (excluding travelling showpeople)
to 2028 in a way which minimises the impact on the Borough’s
Green Belt and the non-travelling community.



